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Fellow Officers and Ladies of the 

Household, 

We have had such an exciting time with  

finishing up our summer and bringing in fall.  

I got the chance to attend several Supreme 

Queen visitations around the area. JPQ Krista 

Williams and I traveled together to visit the 

temples in Indianapolis and  

Lexington. This was an amazing 

experience I will not soon forget. 

I was also blessed enough to 

travel with several Isis Temple 

members to Neith Temple in 

Madisonville, KY. Pr. Royal Cheryl 

Stader and I traveled along with 

SQ Shirley Henley to St. Louis for 

their official visit as well. There 

were a lot of fun and laughs to 

say the least.  

She stated that our memory 

work was the BEST, so I would 

Robbi Redman, Queen 

Shriners Hospitals for  

Children® is one of the 

largest pediatric sub-

specialty health care  

systems in the world, 

with locations in the 

U.S., Canada and

Mexico. The staff at

the 22 locations is

dedicated to improving

the lives of children by

providing pediatric

specialty care,

conducting innovative

research, and offering

outstanding teaching

programs for medical

professionals.

like to thank everyone who worked so very 

hard to make all of this happen! 

At our official visit and ceremonial,  

we welcomed four new members to  

Isis Temple. They are Jeanette Bullock, 

Christian Weaver, Brenda Vincent, and  

Jennifer Cross. Welcome to our new  

princesses! We are so very excited for you 

to join this wonderful organization!  

Thank you to everyone who helped with the 

4-H Fair concessions, worked or attended

our annual Fall Card Party, and supported

our annual BBQ sale. All were successful

fundraisers. We are doing excellent in our

fundraising endeavors this year!

Remember, we have another ceremonial 

scheduled for the evening of our February 

Stated Session. Who do you know that 

you’d like to propose for membership?  

Let’s get our membership goals surpassed 

this year! 
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It was great to see so many smiling faces at our  

September Stated Session. We were happy to honor our 

Past Queens. In November, we honor Founders Day with 

a history lesson from PQ Nancy Markham. We will also  

be honoring our 50-year members and recognizing our 

members who have become legacy members.  

I would like to thank my receptions committee:  

Pr. Nancy Clem, Pr. Millie Rumble, and Pr. Sylvia Pharris 

for all of their hard work with making the reception décor 

beautiful for the Supreme Queen official visit banquet.  

I was truly impressed! You all outdid yourselves! Thank 

you for all that you do. 

Monday, Dec. 3, we will have a Christmas party after our 

Stated Session, hosted by the Dancers and Pageantry unit.  

The Princeton Nile Club Cookie Exchange will be held 

Tuesday, Dec. 11, at R’Z  

in Ft. Branch. We will meet at  

12 p.m. for lunch and to exchange our cookies. If you are 

able to attend, please bring three dozen cookies to trade. 

If you wish to carpool, we meet  

at the Holiday Inn Airport on Hwy 41 around 11:30 a.m. 

Please contact Pr. Royal Cheryl Stader at 812-453-2450. 

I hope each and every one of you have a very happy and 

safe holiday season. I look forward to sharing this season 

of love and good cheer with you. 

Nile Love and HoneyBee Hugs, 

Robbi Redman, Queen 

Isis Temple No. 41 

812-589-2508 

robbiredman@yahoo.com 

Princess Royal Cheryl Stader 

Ladies of the Household, 

I hope all had a great summer. I 

did! We went on our first 

cruise. But enough about me. 

Several of our ladies went to 

Princeton Nile Club. We had a 

good time and good food to 

boot. It was 4H Fair time this 

summer. If you’ve never worked at the 4H, you need to 

sign up. We all have a good time and great camaraderie.   

September was a busy month. Being a member of the 

Patrol, we of course had to clean brains for the Fall Festi-

val. Cleaning brains are not as bad as everybody thinks. 

Our Supreme Queen visit was a good time. Queen Robbi 

looked beautiful, and she did a great job. For those who 

missed the banquet, the food was great and was served 

family style. Hadi’s own Red Fez does a great job. 

Queen Robbi and I went to Madisonville for their Su-

preme Queen visit. It was the night before ours. The day 

after our visit, on Sunday, we took SQ Shirley Henley to 

St. Louis for their visit. She is a riot and so down to earth. 

We had a lot of fun being with her. Oh, by the way, we 

took in four new Princesses! Congratulations to them 

and us. Hopefully, we will be a good fit together and they 

will enjoy the Nile as much as we do.  

Nile Love,  

Cheryl Stader, Pr. Royal             

812-424-4611 

jbtav@att.net  

mailto:robbiredman@yahoo.com
mailto:jbtav@att.net
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• Box Tops for Education 

• Aluminum can tabs 

• Non-perishable food items for snacking  

during overnight stays 

• Cosmetics bags 

• Shaving kits (most needed for teen boys) 

• Toiletries 

• Small sample-size make-up 

Hospital Requests 

Hello! We still have the normal list for the hospitals, but we have a few extra things that they currently in need of; 

please see the complete list below. Please bring your items to a Stated Session, and I will be happy to get them boxed 

up and to the hospitals! Thank you, ladies, for all the support you give! 

           

          Nile Smiles and Love, 

          Casey Wonders, Princess Tirzah 

          812-454-4676 

          cjwonders85@gmail.com 

 

I first want to congratulate our 

new princesses from the  

Supreme Queen visit and  

ceremonial. Also, I wanted to 

thank PQ Linda Trible for filling 

in for me during my absence.  

Please continue to bring your 

can tabs, Box Tops for Education, non-perishable food 

items, toiletries, and other goodies to each Stated  

Session.  I hope to see you at our Stated Sessions!  

Our next one is November 5!  

Want to get more  

involved?  Please check out one of our three great units! 

Nile Smiles and Love, 

Casey Wonders, Pr. Tirzah  

812-454-4676 

cjwonders85@gmail.com 

Princess Tirzah Casey Wonders Princess Badoura Karla Goff 

 

Ladies of the Household, 

I was fortunate to be able to travel 
with Queen Robbi and Pr. Royal  
Cheryl to the Madisonville Supreme 
Queen visitation.  

I really appreciate the attendance 
that Isis Temple had for our  
visitation. 

Wishing everyone the best of the holidays! 

Nile love, 

Karla Goff, PQ 

Princess Badoura 

812-205-8552 

ksgoff@wowway.com 

 

Ladies of the Household,  

It will soon be time for 2019 dues. I will be mailing dues notices in January. If you have 

not paid your dues for 2018, please contact me. If you change your address, email, 

phone number, or name, please let me know. You can call me at 812-867-7644 or send 

an email at isisno41recorder@gmail.com.  We need to keep our roster up to date.  

Nile love, 

Joyce Giolitto, Pr. Recorder 

mailto:cjwonders85@gmail.com
mailto:cjwonders85@gmail.com
mailto:ksgoff@wowway.com
mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com


 4 

A Note from Princess Chaplain Della Kokomoor 

Hello, 

Do you know of someone in a nursing home, the hospital, or just in need of cheer? We can help! Please contact  

Sickness & Distress Committee Co-Chair Jean Rickard, PQ, or me if we can be of assistance with a visit, a phone call,  

a special prayer, or a card to let our members in need know we are thinking of them. Once you are a Daughter of the 

Nile you will always have life-long friends.  

 

 Della Kokomoor, Princess Chaplain  Jean Rickard, PQ 

 812-963-5867 Home    Co-Chair, Sickness & Distress  

 812-204-0123 Cell    812-454-0459 Cell 

 Kokomoor01@yahoo.com   ajrickard2@gmail.com 

Princeton Nile Club 

The Princeton Nile Club met  

September 11 at R’z in Fort Branch. 

Members Nancy Clem, Terri  

Cheesman, Nora Miller, Sylvia Pharris, 

Millie Rumble, and Judy Williamson 

were joined by Princess Royal Cheryl 

Stader, Past Queen Shirley Sheets, Past Queen Jean Rickard, 

and Princess Recorder Joyce Giolitto.   

Four were remembered for Sickness and Distress: Elinor Falls  

at North River Health Campus, Ruth Dunning at home, Myra 

Whipkey having surgery, and Judy Peak at a doctor’s appoint-

ment in Louisville.   

The club purchased eight Stepping Stones to Happiness to  

be presented to Supreme Queen Shirley Henley during her 

official visit and ceremonial on September 15. 

The next meeting will be December 11 at R’z. This will be our 

election of officers and our Annual Cookie Exchange. Please 

bring a minimum of 3 dozen cookies. Bags will be provided so 

you can take a variety of goodies home with you. All members 

are urged to attend, and we welcome any member of DON to 

join us. 

Nancy Clem, President 

812-385-4282 

 

Sewing & Quilting 

We need your help! Shriners Hospitals for Children® 

Chicago has requested aprons and smocks for their 

patients. We would greatly appreciate any donations 

of double-fold bias tape and grosgrain ribbon to assist 

us in fulfilling their need.  

Our ladies work diligently every Monday beginning 

around 9 a.m., sewing and quilting for the Shriners 

Hospitals for Children. We can always use your help. 

Please contact me at any time if you would like to  

join us, or just stop by and have lunch with us; we 

would love to see your smiling face. 

Pr. Donna Duncan  812-477-1777 

mailto:kokomoor01@yahoo.com
mailto:ajrickard2@gmail.com
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Kay Edmonds 

Peggy Kincaid 

Eloise Klingensmith 

Betty Romain 

 
 

Ladies of the Household, 

Gone is the veil of secrecy our organization once embraced. It is imperative that we 

take our message to the public. Survival of the organization must be our number 

one goal. Exposure is the key to success. Only through good exposure are we able 

to educate and create goodwill to the public. 

It takes an entire temple to increase membership. 

Wear and carry items emblazoned with our Daughters of the Nile emblem. Be pre-

pared to answer questions. Do you have the Daughters of the Nile pamphlet “Top 

10 Questions of a Prospective Member”? If your answer is no, contact me. Also, this 

pamphlet is available to download at https://www.daughtersofthenile.com/ 

10questionsbrochure.pdf.  

Even though Daughters of the Nile is not open to anyone without eligibility defined 

by our Supreme Temple Bylaws, once you are a member of Daughters of the Nile, 

you may invite your family members to join. The invitation to membership may  

include female relatives such as in-laws and step-sisters. 

Portions of this article were excerpted from Public Relations in recruiting members, 

April 2015. You can download the entire article at http://daughtersofthenile.com/

May2015membership.pdf. If you have any problems downloading, please let me 

know. 

Nancy Markham, PQ   

Supreme Temple Membership & Public Relations 

n.markham1@live.com 

812-909-2090 

ROSTER UPDATES 

With our large member-

ship, addresses, phone 

numbers, and email  

addresses are constantly  

changing. Please watch 

this newsletter for up-

dates to our members’ 

contact information.  

If you have updates to  

report, please contact  

Pr. Recorder Joyce  

Giolitto. You may reach 

her at 812-867-7644, 

812-459-5246, or  

isisno41recorder 

@gmail.com.  

https://www.daughtersofthenile.com/10questionsbrochure.pdf
https://www.daughtersofthenile.com/10questionsbrochure.pdf
http://daughtersofthenile.com/May2015membership.pdf
http://daughtersofthenile.com/May2015membership.pdf
mailto:n.markham1@live.com
mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
mailto:isisno41recorder@gmail.com
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Let us not forget how integral charitable  

giving is. Your donations are very  

important. I have information and items  

you can purchase to support the  

Daughters of the Nile Foundation, or  

you can order online at www.donfdn.org. 

Marian Trapp, PQ 

Chair, Charitable Giving 

812-453-2487 

Charitable Giving 

 

Connect with us online!  

www.isis41don.com 

facebook.com/no.41isistemple 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room  

at 7 p.m. on November 19, 2018. 

Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except  

June, July and August. Hope to see all Past Queens  

at our next meeting! 

SAVE THE DATE!  

Nile Christmas Party  

Following Stated Session, December 3 

Hadi Temple, 2nd Floor 

Hosted by Isis Temple  

Dancers & Pageantry 

https://donfdn.org/
http://www.isis41don.com
http://www.facebook.com/no.41isistemple


 7 

Egyptian Band  
On behalf of the Isis Temple Egyptian 
Band, I would like to thank everyone 
who helped with our Band Box at the 
Fall Festival this year. There is much 
hard work done in order to make our 
booth a success…from cleaning before 
to working shifts and cleaning after-
wards. A special thanks to PQ Tina 
Dobbs, who served as chairman this 
year. She and her committee did an 
excellent job of organizing, scheduling 
shifts, and ordering everything. 
Thanks also to the ladies who pur-
chased the beef and to everyone who 
showed up to prepare it. Many thanks 
to the people who purchased items 
from our booth. We appreciate each 
of you and hope that you will continue 
to support our endeavors. See you 
next year!  

The Egyptian Band meets the 4th 
Monday of each month at 7:00 pm, 
except June, July, and August. 

PQ Sherri Schnakenburg, President 
812-985-5046 

PQ Jennifer Emsweller, Director  
812-598-3907 

Isis Temple Units 

Dancers & Pageantry 
 

Dancers & Pageantry meets the 2nd 
Tuesday of each month at 6:00 pm, 
except June, July, and August. 

 

Pr. Shelba Bauermeister, President 
812-305-3931 

Pr. Jinny Parsons, Director  
812-457-7457 

Patrol 
Greetings! It’s fall y’all. The Nile  
Patrol, A.K.A. The Brainy Bunch,  
enjoyed cleaning, frying, and selling 
brain sandwiches at the 97th West 
Side Nut Club Fall Festival. Everyone 
would agree it’s hard work, but it is 
also a time of sharing and camarade-
rie with close friends while working to 
support our beloved philanthropy. A 
special shout-out to PQ Jean Rickard 
and Pr. Donna Duncan for again chair-
ing the Brain Booth. Their organiza-
tional skills, dedication, and commit-
ment are much appreciated! Thank 
you to all the members for your very 
hard work to ensure success.  

PQ Karla Goff continues to serve as 
our fearless and valuable captain. We 
represented Isis Temple at the Su-
preme Queen visit by serving as flag 
bearers and performing for SQ Shirley.  

As we approach the seasons of 
thanksgiving and giving, may each of 
you and your families have many 
blessings of joy, good health, and 
prosperity.  

Nile Love and Hugs, 
Kathy Stewart, President  

The Patrol meets the 2nd Monday of 
each month at 7:00 pm, except June, 
July, and August. If you are interested 
in joining a unit, we invite you to 
attend one of our meetings to learn 
more. 

Pr. Kathy Stewart, President 
812-457-5593 

PQ Karla Goff, Director  
812-205-8552 
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Summer Picnic, Hadi Temple Events, Fall Carty Party 
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Official Visit of Supreme Queen Shirley A. Henley 
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Please make a note of these recent updates to our  

membership roster. If you do not have a current roster  

booklet, please contact PQ Nancy Markham or Pr. Recorder  

Joyce Giolitto to obtain one. Let’s stay connected! 

Name Name Change Address Change Phone Number 
Change 

Email Change 

Jeanette Bullock  
(new member) 

 801 McCool Rd. 
Chandler, IN 47610 

812-205-1792  

Alice Campbell  11400 Blue Grass Rd. 
Evansville, IN 47725 

  

Jennifer Cross 
(new member) 

 1309 N. Red Bank Rd. 
Evansville, IN 47720 

812-449-2169 jennifer.cross@evsck12.com 

Jean Dallas  Redbanks Nursing Home 
851 Kimsey Dr. 

  

Megan Davis  933 Pebble Creek Dr. 
Henderson, KY 42420 

  

Dana Dubuque  7430 Moss Creek Rd. 
Evansville, IN 47720 

  

Joyce Freeman  Good Samaritan Home 
601 N. Boeke Rd.  47711 

  

Jackie Graupner  8021 Park Place Dr. Apt 28B 
Newburgh, IN 47630 

  

Elsie Harston   812-943-0983  

Connie Romain  11111 Browning Rd.   

Shirley Sheets, PQ   812-909-4105  

Rebecca Shelton  4512 Smythe Dr.   
Evansville, IN 47715 

  

Stephanie Sigler  4312 Elmridge Dr.  47711   

Tracy Stefurak  2301 Lake Dr.  47711   

Brenda Vincent  
(new member) 

 155 E 1025 S 
Haubstadt, IN 47639 

812-483-2871 vncntbrnd@yahoo.com 

Christian Weaver 
(new member) 

 10666 Monticello Dr. 
Newburgh, IN 47630 

812-765-1519 c.weaver547@yahoo.com 

Judith Wertz  103 Harper Ave.  47714   
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Legislation from the 102nd Supreme Session 

Supreme Temple Bylaws Amendments with Previous Notice 

 

Adopted: C-1. PART II, ARTICLE II MEMBERSHIP, SECTION 6. Dual Membership 

Amend by substituting: A member may belong to multiple Subordinate Temples at the same time (Plural Membership). 

She shall have the privilege of making motions and voting in all of her Temples. 

 

Adopted as amended: C-2. PART II, ARTICLE VII SUBORDINATE TEMPLE SESSIONS, SECTION 2. Ceremonials 

Amend by substituting a new SECTION 2: (a) Each Temple shall hold at least two (2) Ceremonials annually, one to be 

at the time of the Official Visit of the Supreme Queen. The Temple Officers shall exemplify the Amplified Opening, 

Initiation, and Closing at the time of the Official Visit of the Supreme Queen. (b) The Temple shall hold additional 

Ceremonials, if there are Candidates. 

 

Failed: C-3. PART II, MEMBERSHIP, SECTION 1. (a) Eligibility 

Amend by adding “or who is a personal friend of a Daughter of the Nile.” 

 

Adopted: C-4. PART II, ARTICLE VIII UNIFORMED UNITS, (b) 

Amend by substituting a new (b). “All Units shall be covered by Unit Bylaws that shall receive final review and approval 

by the Temple Bylaws Committee, with follow-up notification by the Bylaws Committee to the Temple. In addition, the 

Units may adopt their own Standing Rules.” 

 

Adopted: C-5. PART I, ARTICLE I, SOVEREIGNTY AND ORGANIZATIONAL STRUCTURE, SECTION 7. Ritualistic Properties 

and Philanthropy (a) Ritual and Secret Work 

Amend by striking out “Under penalty of EXPLUSION from the Order,” and inserting “Except for study purposes,” 

 

Adopted: C-6. PART II, ARTICLE VII, SUBORDINATE TEMPLE SESSIONS, SECTION 1. Stated Sessions (a) 

Amend by inserting “With the approval of the Supreme Queen, a Subordinate Temple may hold fewer than nine (9) 

Stated Sessions if catastrophic circumstances exist.” 
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2018-2019 Calendar 

Isis Temple No. 41,  

Daughters of the Nile 

6919 Pinehurst 

Evansville, IN 47711 

 

Nov. 5—7:00 p.m.—Stated Session, 

Founders Day and 50-Year Members  

Honored (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Nov. 15—Social Event (details TBA) 

 

Dec. 3—7:00 p.m.—Stated Session with  

Nile Christmas Party to follow (Hadi 2nd 

Floor) 

Dec. 6—Visit Shut-ins  

Dec. 9—Hadi Hospital Staff Kids Christmas 

Party (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Dec. 11—12:30 p.m.—Princeton Nile Club 

Cookie Exchange, R’Z Restaurant,  

Ft. Branch (contact Pr. Royal to carpool) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jan. 7—7:00 p.m.—Stated Session,  

Annual Memorial Service (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Jan. 18—6:30 p.m.—Trivia Night  

(Hadi 2nd Floor) 

Jan. 31—5:30 p.m.—Units Practice 

 6:30 p.m.—Officers Practice for 

 Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

 

Feb. 4—6:30 p.m.—Stated Session,  

Ceremonial (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

 

March 2—Casino Night Fundraiser (Hadi) 

March 4—7:00 p.m.—Stated Session, 

Election of Officers (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

1st Monday of Every Month (except June, July, August): 

Stated Session, 7 p.m., Hadi Shrine 2nd Floor 

Non-Profit 
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